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5th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a flying start to the new half term with children getting straight 

into work as if they have never been away! This has been my favourite day of 

the week so far, seeing children in Badgers Class tasting figs after they were 

mentioned in their class text. Many especially liked fig rolls and plan to ask 

parents to buy them in future!  

It seems many children have been exploring new online games over the holiday. 

This is often something that comes up but we have really noticed this week how 

many children seem to be accessing games with inappropriate contents. Parental 

guidance regarding these can be found at the end of the newsletter. 

  

Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Georgia for her super blending skills in phonics. 

Badger Class 

Harry for really taking his time and putting great care into his  

art work this week. 

Fox Class 

Alfred for having a super attitude to learning and 

working really hard.  
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Writer of the Week 

Jazz for her great letter about the bear under the stairs! 

Book of the Week 

Izzy chose ‘Tom Gates everything's amazing (sort of)’ this 

week. Fox Class recently chose new Tom Gates books for our 

library so it is definitely worth having a look if you enjoy these 

books.   

Other Messages 

Parent Meetings 

Booking will be open until Thursday lunchtime so please make sure you make your 

appointments before then. If you have any problems please do get in touch. 

Open Evening  

It was lovely to see lots of families at our 

open evening. Sadly Little Mess had to 

cancel but have offered us a new date, so 

families are more than welcome to come 

and see us again as well as anyone who 

couldn’t attend on the previous date. This 

is a great opportunity to meet staff and 

talk about our school. We will be sharing 

the new date as soon as possible.  

Bags2school 

Bags2school collection on 29th November 

2021, further details to follow after half-

term. 

Dress for the weather 

We have really noticed a change in the 

weather this week. Children are really starting to feel the cold so please make sure 

they have warm coats etc. Those who are doing after school clubs would benefit from 

hats and gloves too! 

Best wishes,  

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher 



 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Appointments for viewing books 12th November 2021 

Virtual Parent Meetings w/c 15th November 2021 

Children in Need  - we will be dancing for Pudsey so children can come in party clothes! 19th 

November 2021 

Bags2School 9am 29th November 2021 

Christmas decoration day - children come in clothes you don’t mind getting messy!  3rd 

December 2021 

Christmas Jumper Week - Children can wear a christmas jumper any day or everyday this 

week! They will need to wear uniform if not wearing a Christmas jumper w/c 13th December 

2021 

End of Autumn Term 17th December 2021 



 

 



 

 



 

 


